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Maria Miller 
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 16 November 2018 

   
Dear Maria, 
 
I am writing to you to confirm that the Tailored Review of the Equality and Human 
Rights Commission is due to be published on 19 November. I attach an 
embargoed copy of the report in advance of publication on gov.uk on Monday. I 
will also place a copy of the report in the House libraries. 
 
We are most grateful for the time you gave earlier this year to the Lead Reviewer 
for a discussion whilst the Review was underway.  
  
I am writing similarly to Harriet Harman as Chair of the Joint Committee on 
Human Rights. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Baroness Williams of Trafford  

 

 


